
    

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

May 24, 2019 
    

East 6th Street Music Hall Roof Project 
Traffic Advisory  

Lakeside Avenue to St. Clair Avenue 

May 28 - 31, 2019 

(City of Cleveland - Ward 3) 

 

Expect additional traffic notices as improvements continue 

CLEVELAND – Southbound traffic will be restricted on East 6th St. between Lakeside 

and St. Clair on Tuesday through Friday, May 28 to 31, 2019, from 7 a.m. and 4 p.m. 

due to construction activity. This activity is part of the Music Hall roof project, which 

includes removal and replacement of portions of the roof system over the main stage 

area of the Hall. 

The overall construction project is scheduled to be complete by the end of September, 

2019. Additional temporary closures may occur during that time. 

Editor’s Note: Construction invariably presents hazards to the public. All travelers are 

urged to use caution near construction zones. Public safety and the safety of workers is a 

top priority.  

About the City of Cleveland 

The City of Cleveland is committed to improving the quality of life for its residents by 

strengthening neighborhoods, delivering superior services, embracing diversity and 

making Cleveland a desirable, safe city in which to live, work, play, and do business. For 

more information on the City of Cleveland, visit online at www.city.cleveland.oh.us, 

Twitter at @cityofcleveland or Facebook at www.facebook.com/cityofcleveland. 
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